U.S. Department of Labor

April 14,2017

SRR

c/o Lin & Valdez, LLP
Stewart Lin

9999 Bellaire Blvd, Suite 360
Houston, TX 77036

Dear WNG__G—_—,

Employment and Training Administration
Office of Foreign Labor Certification
Atlanta National Processing Center

Harris Tower

233 Peachtree Street, Suite 410

Atlanta, GA 30303

ETA Case Number: A-17 (7
Foreign Worker’s Name:
Occupation Title: Pharmacist
Occupation Code: ,29-1051 _
Priority Date: February 02, 2017

The United States Department of Labor has made a determination on your Application for
Permanent Employment Certification (ETA Form 9089) pursuant to Departmental regulations at
~ 20 CFR §656.24 and as required by the Immigration and Nationality Act, as amended.

Form ETA 9089 has been certified and is enclosed. This certification must be attached to the
1-140 petition and filed with the appropriate office of the United States Citizenship and

Immigration Services.

Sincerely,

PERM Certifying Officer

Enclosure(s): ETA Form 9089



